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CSMOA Sponsorship 

Great news… CSMOA have secured a sponsorship deal with 
Supermax UK. Ian Crawford, MD of Supermax has confirmed a transfer 
of his previous agreement with ESCOA over to CSMOA. Willie 
Ferguson comments ’ Aurelia will sponsor the Association's white kit, 
whilst Aveo will sponsor our coloured kit’ 

Well done Willie, great news for the new Association. Special mention 
also to Matt Crawford for the initial introduction. 

Supermax Websites; www.aureliagloves.co.uk & www.aveovision.co.uk 

  

Digital Media Update 

As mentioned in the last communication, as a 
result of the sterling work by our Assistant 
Secretary, Craig MacDonell, we now have a live 
functional website for our potential membership. 
The website will be an invaluable tool for our 
members, providing a home for match day 
information including links to the appointments 
from WTU, playing conditions for all competitions, 
photo galleries, roll of honor, ground locations etc. 
Another great piece of work in a short time period, 
please continue to visit and familiarise yourselves 
with the functions. www.csmoa.org.uk 

Social media channels are also now live. 

https://www.twitter.com/CSMOA_  

https://www.facebook.com/ScotCricketOfficials 
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Newsletter  

CSMOA - Festive Update 

Although the inaugural newsletter was issued only a few weeks ago, progress 
at CSMOA is running at pace. We therefore thought it apt to issue an 
impromptu festive communication and take the opportunity of further updates 
for prospective CSMOA members. 

CSMOA wishes all potential members & their families a Safe & Merry Xmas & 
a cricket filled Prosperous New Year 

 

Chair chair@csmoa.org.uk Bob McFarlane 

Secretary secretary@csmoa.org.uk Neil Cauldwell 

Treasurer treasurer@csmoa.org.uk TBA 

Scorers Manager scorers@csmoa.org.uk George Burns 

Domestic Umpires Manager domestic.manager@csmoa.org.uk Steve Scott 

International & Regional Umpires Manager regional.manager@csmoa.org.uk Ian Ramage 

Head of Umpire Recruitment & Education recruitment@csmoa.org.uk Allan Jack 

Head of Umpire Development development@csmoa.org.uk Mike Nash 

Head of Match Discipline discipline@csmoa.org.uk David McLean 

Head of Umpire & Observer Appointments appointments@csmoa.org.uk Willie Ferguson 

New Association E Mail Addresses 

Regional & International Update 

As you are very well aware, we didn’t get much cricket in 2020, very little at Regional level and nothing at all in the International 
arena, so looking forward to 2021, the Regional Panel will comprise of Andy Baird, Alex Dowdalls, Ronnie Gilliland, Allan Haggo, 
Ian Marland, Iain McDonald, David McLean, Ryan Milne, Gary Nichol, Peter Redhead, & Eric Young. 

From the above, Alex Dowdalls, Allan Haggo and David McLean will be the CS recommendations for the 2021 ICC International 
Panel of Development Umpires, meaning no change from this year. Ryan Milne has been selected to be on stand-by for ICC. 

Neil Davidson, Billy McPate and Steve Scott successfully completed assessor training early this year and they have all been 
retained on the Regional Assessors Panel for next year.  However, all three will undergo further training in quarter one of next 
year as the first step towards becoming Match Referees. Ian Ramage—International & Regional Umpires Manager 

 

Membership Application Process 

The process for membership applications is now available online via 
the website via the membership section and the following link:  

https://forms.gle/JDVU9AT4M5DrBf7h7  

We also now have a bank account available to accept membership 
fees for 2021: 

Cricket Scotland Match Officials Association 

Account number: 21188463 

Sort code: 802260 

Membership Fees;  Umpire - £25.00, Observers - £25.00, Assessors - 
£25.00, Referees - £25.00, Scorers - £10.00 

Committee Vacancies 

It is with regret that Russell Brown has tendered his resignation 
from the role of Treasurer on the Management Committee. 

CSMOA would like to thank Russell for his endeavours within the 
role during inception. 

We are therefore looking to recruit for both the Treasurer and 
Assistant Treasurers role with immediate effect. 

Therefore if any potential members consider themselves suitable 
for either positions and would welcome the challenge of support-
ing CSMOA, please submit your interest to secre-
tary@csmoa.org.uk 

CSMOA Sponsors 

 

Additional sponsorship opportunities are available via sec-
retary@csmoa.org.uk 


